NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF BROADCASTERS

30-SEC “CALL FCC” RADIO SPOT SCRIPT

If you watch television with an antenna and recently lost reception, listen up.

On June 12, all full-power TV stations began broadcasting exclusively in a digital format. From now on, watching TV with an antenna requires either a new digital TV set or a converter box.

For help, call 888-CALL-FCC. Live operators can walk you through the steps to upgrade.

That’s 888-C-A-L-L-F-C-C.

This message is brought to you by the National Association of Broadcasters and this station.

30-SEC “CALL FCC” RADIO SPOT
LIVE READ SCRIPT

Now, for those of you who watch TV using antennas, a big change happened on June 12.

TV stations are now broadcasting in all digital, which means better pictures and sound, but if you didn’t get one of those converter boxes or a new TV set, you may not be getting any reception.

If you’ve lost reception, call 888-CALL-FCC, where you can talk to a live operator who can help you upgrade.

That’s 888-C-A-L-L-F-C-C for information about the switch to digital TV.
